
 New Haven Welcomes Downtown Police Substation 
Gregory J. Pepe of Neubert, Pepe & Monteith, P.C. Attends  
Police Substation Ribbon-Cutting 

 
New Haven, Connecticut (February 4, 2014) – Gregory J. Pepe, an active 
supporter of the New Haven community, participated in the ribbon-cutting for 
the New Haven Downtown Police Substation. More than two years in the 
making, the new police substation is a unique collaboration between the New 
Haven Police Department, Yale University and the New Haven Town Green 
Special Services District. Greg Pepe attended the ribbon-cutting as board 
chairman of the Town Green Special Services District. He is also a business 
owner in the Town Green Business Improvement District. The Special Services 
District, funded by a surtax on property in downtown New Haven, strives to 
improve ownership values by making downtown New Haven a clean, safe and 
prosperous urban environment. 
 
Founder and president of the law firm of Neubert, Pepe & Monteith, attorney Greg Pepe’s office, 
located at 195 Church Street, overlooks the New Haven town green. “The central business district in 
New Haven is the heart of the engine for commerce,” stated Pepe. “Making the downtown environment 
better for those who work and live here is a way to make certain the downtown experience thrives.” 
 
About Neubert, Pepe & Monteith 
Neubert, Pepe & Monteith, P.C. is a general practice law firm with offices in New Haven and Fairfield 
Connecticut (www.npmlaw.com). The firm, founded in 1993, presently has twenty-five attorneys, many 
of whom are leaders in their respective fields and have been listed in Best Lawyers in America and the 
Connecticut, New England and New York Tri-State Super Lawyer's lists. Neubert, Pepe & Monteith’s core 
practice areas are Professional Malpractice & Liability Defense, Litigation & Appeals, Healthcare Law, 
Bankruptcy, Commercial Finance & Banking, Real Estate, Construction Law, Employment & Pension Law, 
Taxation, and Trusts & Estates.  
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